

PULASKI ACADEMY & CENTRAL SCHOOLS

TOM JENNINGS · SUPERINTENDENT

January 25, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I would like to update you regarding an upcoming change to the school calendar. ConnextCare has arranged a covid vaccination clinic for Pulaski School District employees to receive their final shot on Friday, February 12th. In order to accommodate this, February 12th will be an emergency/snow day. All Pulaski Schools will be closed - there will be no in-person or remote online instruction for students.

We remain committed to doing all we can to provide for the safety and well-being of the staff, students and families of our school district. Please do not hesitate to contact my office or your child's school with questions.

Anyone with questions regarding COVID-19 vaccinations should visit the NYS Vaccination Program website linked here.

Sincerely,

Tom Jennings, Superintendent









